
 

Date of Notice: October 18, 2018 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION - 
PUBLIC MEETING 

 

 
 

 
File: Z-8902 
Applicant: York Developments 

What is Proposed? 
• 30-storey (102 metre) apartment building  
• 266 residential units (931 uph) 
• 309 parking spaces 
• Main floor commercial space 

 

 

 
 

 

In regards to the Notice of Public Meeting you received on October 10, 2018 which identified that file 
Z-8902 – 131 King Street would be considered by the Planning and Environment Committee at its 
meeting October 29, 2018, this meeting has been cancelled.  This matter will be considered at a 
future Public Meeting.

 
 
For more information contact:  
Mike Corby 
mcorby@london.ca 
519-661-CITY (2489) ext. 4657 
Planning Services, City of London, 206 
Dundas St., London ON N6A 1G7 
File:  Z-8902 
london.ca/planapps

To speak to your Ward Councillor: 
Tanya Park 
tpark@london.ca 
519-661-CITY (2489) ext. 4013

 

Zoning By-Law Amendment 

131 King Street 

If you are a landlord, please post a copy of this notice where your tenants can see it.  
We want to make sure they have a chance to take part. 
 


